ELAINE P. SCHAEFER
President

JAMES C. HIGGINS
Vice-President

WILLIAM A. SPINGLER DONALD E. CURLEY JOHN FISHER JOHN NAGLE RICHARD F. BOOKER



Phone (610) 688-5600 Fax (610) 971-0450 www.radnor.com ROBERT A. ZIENKOWSKI Township Manager Township Secretary

JOHN B. RICE, ESQ. Solicitor

JOHN E. OSBORNE Treasurer

## **Board of Health Agenda**

## December 15, 2014

- Call to Order
- Pledge of Allegiance
- Review and approval of previous meeting minutes
- Health Officer's Report
- Old Business
  - a. Update Smoke-Free Radnor Sidewalks
- New Business
  - a. News from Mail Line Health response to invitation to present to the Board of Health. Andi Gilbert, President of Bryn Mawr Hospital, and Lydia Hammer, Senior Vice President of Marketing and Business Development for Main Line Health
  - Judy Matusky, RD, LDN; Nutrition Program Specialist, Community Health Services, Bryn Mawr Hospital and Paoli Hospital- services offered to the community
  - c. "Manager's Challenge" Meghan Sullivan from Parks and Recreation will present
  - d. Call for submission of Abstracts for Public Health Day Symposium being held April 6, 2015 from 8:30am to 12:30pm @ the College of Physicians of Philadelphia
- Public Participation
- Announcements
- Adjourn

The next Board of Health meeting is scheduled for January 20, 2015 and will be held in the Radnorshire Room in the main level of the Radnor Township Building.